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October 14, 2016 

 

Oregon Public Broadcasting 

7140 S.W. Macadam Avenue 

Portland, OR   97219-3099 

     Re: KOGL (FM), Gleneden Beach, OR 

      Oregon Public Broadcasting 

      Facility Identification Number: 91095 

      Special Temporary Authority 

      BSTA-20161012AAL 

 

Dear Licensee: 

 

This is in reference to the request filed on October 12, 2016, on behalf of Oregon Public 

Broadcasting.  (“OPB”).  OPB requests Special Temporary Authority (STA) to temporarily 

operate from a pole 50 feet from the licensed antenna site, at the reduced power of 0.017 kW, to 

facilitate modifications to and painting of the water tank on which the licensed antenna is 

mounted.   

  

The request for STA IS GRANTED for a period of three months.  This authority expires on 

January 14, 2017. 
 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Dale Bickel 

       Senior Engineer 

       Audio Division 

       Media Bureau 

 

 

cc: Lawrence M. Miller (via e-mail only)  

 


